
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
4:49:43	PM	
	
I	believe	that	the	suggested	11.6	-	14.6	c	per	kWh	is	a	fair	price	for	rooftop	solar	
and	reflects	goodwill	and	will	benefit	both		parties	by	properly	reflecting	the	
costs	over	time.	
A	review	each		5	years	would	seem	appropriate.	
	
Arnold	Garnsey		
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